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THE BEGINNING…
• RPCF’s First meeting of 2019 – January 18, 2019

• Debra Owens joins Juliette Arthur, founder, as RPCF’s Co-Chair

• Natalie Arrindell, named GME Liaison

• Formation of RPCF Committees

• Announcement of the RPCF Listserv - who remembers this post???



OUR PURPOSE: WE ADVOCATE 
FOR OURSELVES AND EACH OTHER

Through our committees, we make our motto a reality:

• Award & Scholarship Committee

• Birthday Club Committee

• C-TAGME Committee

• Graduate Medical Education Committee

• Policies Committee

• Membership Committee

• Mentorship Committee

• Newsletter Committee

• Planning Committee

• Wellness committee



OUR STEP ONTO THE BIG STAGE

• THE NEWSLETTERS

• THE RETREAT

• THE WORKSHOPS



THE NEWSLETTERS

• Our first issue of “The Buzz” 
debuted in July 2019, it 
featured our then Designated 
Institutional Official (DIO), 
Robin Gitman. Whose work in 
establishing this forum, did 
not go unnoticed. 

• The Buzz is a quarterly 
information source for our 
Coordinators.



THE RETREAT:
BUILDING RESILIENCE AND WELL-BEING

• Our 1st Annual Retreat took place 
on August 2, 2019 and featured 
national speakers from across the 
country prompting SUNY 
Downstate President, Dr. Wayne J. 
Riley to state: “Residency programs 
are vital to training physicians in 
every field of specialty.”



OUR SPEAKERS

• Our speakers included:

• New York State Senator Kevin S. 
Parker

• Michael Boylan

• Barbara Burns, C-TAGME & 
Elaine Danyew, C-TAGME

• Elizabeth Wueste, MAEd, C-
TAGME, LSSBB, (the Keynote 
Speaker)



SOME CANDID SHOTS



SOME CANDID SHOTS



SOME CANDID SHOTS



COORDINATOR OF THE YEAR



YOUR FEEDBACK



THE WORKSHOPS

• Two workshops were conducted in 
2019:

• “Everything You Need to Know About 
Site Visits” by Teresa Smith, MD (August 
28, 2019)

• “The New Annual Program 
Evaluation: What You Need to Do and 
What You Need to Know” by the newly 
appointed DIO, Teresa Smith, 
MD (November 4, 2019)



A LITTLE GOODWILL ALWAYS HELPS

• The RPCF and the GMEC donated 21 
coats to the Department of Pediatrics 
here at SUNY Downstate. WE THANK 
EACH AND EVERYONE OF YOU FOR YOUR 
KIND ACT OF GENORISTY!



AND THERE IS MORE!

• The RPCF Executive Committee 
also donated a karaoke 
machine to Downstate's
Department of Pediatrics.



OUR YEAR END MEET AND GREET

Thank you to each 

and everyone of 

your for making our 

1st year a Rousing 

Success.

We could not have 

done it without you!



A LOOK AHEAD

• Workshops:

• Program Letters of Agreement – April 21, 2020

• Budgeting 101 – May 19, 2020

• Higher Education for Program Coordinators  - June 16, 2020

• Our 2020 Retreat: “Creating Connections…Building Bridges”
• THURSDAY, AUGUST 27, 2020

• 8:00 am – 4:00 pm

• Keynote Speaker: Juanita Braxton, PhD, EdS, MBA, Education Director

• C-TAGME:

• Have the most C-TAGME Coordinators at any Brooklyn Medical Institution



2020 IS GOING TO BE AMAZING!!!


